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November 2021 

Local road closures on Bringelly Road and Castle Road  

The Australian and NSW Governments are delivering the $1.6 billion The Northern Road 
upgrade between Narellan and South Penrith. 

Transport for New South Wales is continuing work along The Northern Road between 
Glenmore Park and South Penrith. As part of this work, there will be traffic changes on 
Bringelly Road and Castle Road at the intersections with The Northern Road.  

What we are doing? 
We will be temporarily closing the following sections of local roads from 8pm Monday 29 
November to 5am Tuesday 30 November and 8pm Tuesday 30 November to 5am 
Wednesday 1 December to undertake maintenance work (weather permitting): 

• Bringelly Road (westbound only) at The Northern Road intersection.  

• Castle Road at The Northern Road intersection.  

Should the work not proceed as listed above, we will close both roads from 8pm Monday 6 
December to 5am Tuesday 7 December and from 8pm Tuesday 7 December to 5am 
Wednesday 8 December.  

Traffic changes 
Please see the map overleaf to view the road closures and the detours in place.  

Access to Bringelly Road is via Smith Street and access to Castle Road is via Frogmore 
Road. 

The Northern Road will remain open during these works. Traffic control and electronic 
signage will be in place to assist road users in the area.  

How this work will affect you?  
During this work, every effort will be made to minimise the impacts to the community by:  

• Using non-tonal reversing beepers on machinery 

• Turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use 

• Using lighting towers (only when necessary) 

• Directing noise generating equipment away from properties where possible.
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What equipment will be used 

Construction machinery, light and heavy vehicles, lighting towers, power and hand tools. 

COVID Safe 
These works are in line with the current Public Health Orders and a COVIDSafe Plan is in place, 
including the use of QR codes.  

Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact our Community Relations Team on 1800 870 665 
(option 2) or TNR.community@acciona.com. 

For more information on our projects, visit roads-waterways.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/the-
northern-road 
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